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This bill is only meant to disenfranchise voters and make the act of exercising our 

right more difficult. There is no evidence that a measure such as this is necessary. 

Our current system allows people to take the time to educate themselves and vote in 

an environment they are comfortable in. Forcing people to vote in person will only 

serve to reduce the number of people being heard and therefore being represented.  


